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Message from the President

Police Department. She made history by being the first female command staff
officer in the history of the department. We are so proud of you!

Iota Roses and thank you to our FIL, for participating in the national essay contest. 

Happy Birthday, Dr. King! This month we will celebrate the birthday of a great
leader, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. One of his great quotes is, “The greatness of a
man is not in how much wealth he acquires but, in his integrity, and in his ability to
affect those around him positively.”

Soror let’s honor Dr. King on his birthday by serving others with our time and talents
and positive attitudes.
With love and gratitude, 
Soror Beverly Moore
Psi Chapter President
2024 SWR Outstanding Chapter President

Happy New Year!
As we step into this new year, I want to take a moment to express how incredibly grateful I am to be part of this amazing sisterhood.
Together, we’ve shared laughter, growth, and unforgettable memories, and I can't wait to create even more moments of joy, love, and
success in the year ahead. May the year 2025 bring each of you peace, strength, and all the blessings you deserve. Here's to continuing to
support, uplift, and inspire each other every step of the way.

The MOI of Psi Chapter are working and not shirking. Iota roses to the MOI Chair Soror LeTitia Williams and co-chair Nadia Robinson for
an outstanding MOI dinner. The event was well attended, and we had a wonderful time. 

Iota Roses to Sorors Rhonda Jones and Dwala Brown for spearheading a collection of clothes, shoes and jewelry that was donated to
Attitudes and Attire. The organization was grateful for the donations.

Iota Roses to Social Chair, Soror Collette Jones, and the Committee for Psi’s Christmas luncheon and business meeting. Thank you also to
Psi’s 2023-2024 Businesswoman of the Year, Ms. Pam Eudaric for allowing Psi Chapter to have our December meeting at her restaurant,
Chocolate Secrets. We played games, exchanged gifts, sang Christmas songs and the food and chocolates were delicious.
 

Iota Roses to Soror Eddie Johnson and the Sorors that volunteered at the Coalition of Churches in Prison Ministry event, one of Psi’s
community service projects. Psi Chapter is always serving the community and trying to make a difference no matter what the
circumstances are. Iota Roses to Soror Terri Thomas on her promotion to Deputy Chief of police for the Dallas Independent School District 
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Oh, what a night! Psi Chapter Sorors and the Men of Iota (MOI) attended the African
American Museum Founder’s Ball Gala on Saturday, December 14, 2024, at the Dallas
Hilton Anatole Hotel. It was such a privilege to witness the honoring of the legendary and
visionary founder of the Museum-Dr. Harry Robinson Jr.  Congratulations and special
thanks to Dr. Robinson for his outstanding leadership over the past 50 years to build and
maintain a beautiful museum where our history will forever be preserved and shared.
Kudos to the Gala Chairs and an outstanding planning committee which included our own
Psi Chapter Soror, Soror Tamara Sadler. 

Dr. Robinson – Job well done! Psi Chapter wishes you the best in your well-deserved
retirement!
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African American Museum

By: Soror R. Heath-Powell
Founder’s Ball African American Museum Founder's Ball

“Well Deserved” 

SPOTLIGHTING



PSI PEARLS
Submitted by: 

Aunt Faye Book Drive

Soror W. Traylor

Psi Chapter Monthly Newsletter

On Friday, December 20, 2024 members of Psi Chapter’s Pelatis Auxiliary
gathered at Aunt Faye’s Early Learning Center, located at 2638 S. Beckley
Avenue in Dallas,Texas. The event not only enriched the learning
environment but also strengthened the bond within the community,
highlighting the spirit of giving and the importance of education. Over 100
books were donated to the center. The book drive was a heartwarming
success, fostering a love of reading and providing valuable resources to the
children at Aunt Faye’s. Many thanks to the Pelatis Auxiliary and members
of Psi Chapter for their continued support. 

Iota Phi Lambda Sorority, Inc.
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National Blood Donor Month
Submitted by: 

Soror T. Joseph

According to the Association for the Advancement of Blood & Biotherapies (AABB), January is recognized as National
Blood Donor Month in the United States. The winter months often see a decline in donations due to holiday festivities,
harsh weather, and the prevalence of cold and flu season, leading to a heightened risk of blood shortages. This month
honors blood donors during this crucial period and serves as a reminder of the vital importance of donating blood.
Types of blood donations include:
Whole blood

A flexible donation that collects about a pint of blood, which can be used as is or separated into components.
Whole blood is often given to trauma patients and people undergoing surgery. 

Power Red
Also known as a double red cell donation, this donation collects two units of red blood cells while returning the
plasma and platelets to the donor. Power Red donations are often given to: 

Trauma patients 
Newborns 
People with sickle cell anemia 
Anyone suffering blood loss

Platelet 
Platelets are tiny cells in your blood that form clots and stop bleeding. Platelets are a vital element of cancer
treatments and organ transplant procedures, as well as other surgical procedures.

Plasma 
During an AB Elite donation, you give plasma, a part of your blood used to treat patients in emergency situations.
AB Plasma is used in emergency and trauma situations to help stop bleeding.

JANUARY NATIONAL
BLOOD DONOR MONTH

Members of Psi Chapter’s Pelatis Auxiliary hosted a raffle for a
handmade quilt as part of their 2024-2025 Annual Fundraiser.
A beautiful pink and white handmade quilt, donated by Pelati
Eva McMurray, was the prize. Tickets were sold for $5 each,
with members of the Pelatis Auxiliary and Psi Chapter raising a
total of $370 from ticket sales and donations. 

The drawing took place on December 18, 2024, and Pelati
Marie Bates was declared the winner of the beautiful
handmade quilt. Congratulations to Psi Chapter’s Pelati
Auxiliary and the winner.

Pelatis Book Drive and 
Raffle Fundraiser 

One location to donate:
American Red Cross of Dallas-Fort
Worth
2055 Kendall Drive
Dallas, TX 75235
Phone: 1-800-RED-CROSS

Red Cells (Whole Blood & Power Reds)
1st and 3rd Monday of each month
from 11:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
1st and 3rd Saturday of each month
from 11:00 am. - 5:00 p.m. 

tel:1-800-773-2767
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PSI Chapter Christmas Party

Love is Sisterhood

Submitted by:
Soror D. Brown

On December 21, 2024, Psi Chapter celebrated their annual Christmas Party at Chocolate Secrets, a delightful venue
known for its cozy atmosphere. Sorors arrived in festive attire, their smiles reflecting the joy and camaraderie of the season.
Sorors gathered for a group photo and video, capturing the spirit of unity and friendship that defines Psi Chapter. The
Christmas party was not just a celebration of the holiday season but also a reaffirmation of the bonds that strengthen their
sisterhood year after year.

PSI  Christmas Party
Submitted By: 
Soror C. Jones

Iota Phi Lambda Sorority, Inc.
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During the holiday season, I called Soror Shirley Pleasant. She is at home and in her own words doing “pretty good,”  We talked
quite a while and she expressed a desire to send a “thank you to all the Sorors in Psi Chapter for your continuous care, love and the
many cards she received. It blessed my heart to hear from my Sorors and to know how much they care” she shared.

Since her computer requires repair or replacement, I offered to write this thank you note on her behalf.  One of her expressions
made during our conversation was that “I hope to see 100 like President Jimmy Carter.” On Christmas Day, when her doctor called
to check if she was following his advice to take it easy, she somehow forgot to mention that she had prepared a full holiday meal for
around eight or more relatives.  As usual, we expressed our love and gratitude for God’s grace, the sisterhood, and the Sorority.
Happy New Year Sorors! Many thanks from Soror Shirley Pleasant, 1997 Psi Chapter and SWR Soror of the Year!

Message from 
Soror Shirley Plesant
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What Does Robert Say?

Submitted by:
Soror N. Fisher

KEY: Graduate a. accredited; b. 4-year, business; c. 4-year, business; d. junior colleges, two years; 
            e. business, two years; f. 48, two years; g. four-, two; Undergraduate a. 4-year, fifteen, 30.

1. Graduate Chapters 

     a.    Graduates of ___________________ colleges or universities.

     b.    Graduates of ________________ colleges who successfully own/operate a ________________.

     c.    Graduates of ______________ colleges whose work includes definite phases of 

             ______________ though not ordinarily denominated as business training or business 

             vocation.

     d.    Graduates of ____________ ____________ (teaching business subjects) who have been 

             employed _____ ________ in the field of business.

     e.    Graduates of accredited two-year ______________ colleges, plus _________ _____________ of 

             successful employment.

     f.     Persons who have completed two (2) years in college of liberal arts with a minimum of 

             _______ hours and who have been employed for _______ years in business.

    g.    Persons pursuing a _______ year business curriculum who have satisfactorily completed 

            _______years of study and whose goal is the completion of said curriculum. This is to be 

            applicable only where no undergraduate chapter is available.

2.    Undergraduate Chapters

    a.    Any student who is pursuing a ____________________ course and who has completed at least 

           _______ hours (1 semester) of her college work with the average grade of that school, may 

            apply for membership; however, she may not be inducted until she has a total of _______ 

           semester hours (1 year) to her credit

Iota Phi Lambda Sorority, Inc.

IOTA BYLAWS CHALLENGE
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What Does Robert Say?

Who can become a member of Iota?
Find the answers in the Iota Phi Lambda Sorority, Inc. BYLAWS, as amended 2023

( Page 6, Article III. Section C.)

Submitted by:
Soror D. Daniels-Young

Scholarship Information Scholarship Information

 Regional Scholarship: 
The ALMA I. MACKEY Regional Scholarship 
Awarded to a graduating high school female (2.5 GPA or higher) wishing to pursue a college
degree in business related fields. The deadline to submit application is January 15, 2025. 
Link to apply: https://form.jotform.com/iotapsifil/ALMS 

National Scholarships: 
The FREDDA WITHERSPOON National Scholarship 
Awarded annually to a female graduating high school senior wishing to pursue a college
degree in business related fields. The deadline to submit application is January 15, 2025. 
Link to apply: https://form.jotform.com/iotapsifil/2024-2025FWS

 Please contact Soror Danielle Daniels-Young if you have any questions or concerns
regarding the scholarships or deadline information above.

Danielle Daniels-Young,  Psi Chapter , 2nd Vice President,  Education and Scholarship Chair 
  Scholarship.psi@outlook.com |cell#: (214) 606-1751

National Scholarships Con’t: 
The DORETHEA N. HORNBUCKLE National Scholarship 
Awarded to a youth pursuing a degree in the field of business, science, or
engineering. The deadline to submit applications is March 1, 2025. 
Link to apply: https://form.jotform.com/iotapsifil/2024-2025-DNHS 

The ALICE P. ALLEN National Scholarship 
This scholarship is awarded to a teenage mother desiring to further her education
beyond high school. The deadline to submit applications is March 15, 2025. 
Link to apply: https://form.jotform.com/iotapsifil/2024-2025-APAS

https://form.jotform.com/iotapsifil/ALMS
https://form.jotform.com/iotapsifil/2024-2025FWS
mailto:Scholarship.psi@outlook.com
https://form.jotform.com/iotapsifil/2024-2025-DNHS
https://form.jotform.com/iotapsifil/2024-2025-APAS
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Submitted by:
Soror T. Mitchell

Deputy Chief of Police
Terri Thomas

On Thursday, December 19th and Friday, December 20th, 2024, at Mt.
Tabor Baptist Church in Dallas, Texas. Psi Chapter joined The
Coalition of Churches in Prison Ministry, an organization which
started 30 years ago by Psi Chapter past Hall of Fame recipient the late
Rev. Isaac Johnson and Past Woman of the Year (WOY) recipient Mrs.
Floristene Johnson. The effort to bring light and hope to 8000
residents in the Tennessee Colony Prisons system with thoughtful gifts
and messages of love is incredibly impactful.

A huge shoutout to Psi Chapter for their generosity (donation:
$720.00) and active involvement. Kudos to Sorors Annelda Crawford,
Etheleen Lengyon, Mary Collier, Stacy Peoples, Barbara Hogues, Jewel
Hudson’s family (daughter Melanie, grandsons Hudson & Jacob) and
Eddie Johnson. It’s inspiring to see such commitment to the principle
"To Whom Much is Given, Much is Required." Their actions truly
make a positive impact on the community. Your community service
not only brings joy to the recipients but also exemplifies the power of
collective effort and kindness.
Well done, Psi Chapter! 

On Wednesday, December 18, 2024, Soror Terri Thomas was promoted to Deputy

Chief of Police for Dallas ISD. As a groundbreaking police officer in Dallas ISD, she

continues to ascend the ranks. In 2016, she made history by becoming the first female

command staff officer. Thomas aspires to inspire young women, encouraging them to

realize that they can achieve anything they set their minds to. Her journey has been

one of perseverance, dedication, and an unwavering commitment to excellence.

Thomas states, "I applied for the chief position four times, so I never gave up. I was

resilient; I kept improving, educating myself, and completing necessary training

courses. When the opportunity arose this time, I was well-prepared, and I finally

succeeded." 

Thomas's promotion is not only a personal achievement but also a testament to the

progress being made in diversifying leadership within law enforcement. Her story is a

powerful reminder that persistence and hard work can pave the way for

groundbreaking accomplishments. As she steps into this new chapter, her vision for

the future remains clear: a safer, more inclusive, and inspiring community for

everyone. Thomas began her career with Dallas ISD in 1994.

Promotion
Swearing In Ceremony 

Iota Phi Lambda Sorority, Inc.
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SPOTLIGHTING

Submitted by:
Soror E. Johnson

Coalition of Churches
in Prison Ministry
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Future Iota Leaders (FIL)
Future Iota Leaders

Submitted by: 
Soror J. Hodges

Empowering Wardrobe Donation 
to Attitude and Attire

Attitude and Attire
Submitted by: 
Soror R. Jones

Empowering Wardrobe Donation

Community Service

Iota Phi Lambda Sorority, Inc.
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Having the FIL officers sworn in was a significant and memorable occasion, especially with Soror Joyce
Hodges (Chair) leading the ceremony. Kudos to Cody Rose (President), Ariel Smith (Vice-President),
Dawn (Secretary), Demond Barrett, and Celeste Rose (Historian) for stepping into their roles for 2024.
The story session with "God, I’ve Got to Talk to You" must have added a thoughtful touch. Soror Nadia
Robinson’s session on writing a business plan was undoubtedly valuable—practical skills like these are
essential for young people. It’s great to hear that the youth were actively engaged and took away
important tools.
Encouraging participation in the Evelyn Wilkey Scholarship Contest is a fantastic initiative. Writing
essays for such contests can be a powerful way for them to express their thoughts and aspirations.
Keep up the excellent work! 

On December 5, 2024, Psi Chapter had the privilege of donating an empowerment wardrobe donation to
Attitudes and Attire. Attitudes and Attire, a 501 (C) 3 organization dedicated to helping women regain
their independence and rebuild their lives. They provide essential resources that support women's
journeys toward self-sufficiency and stability.
As part of our civic project initiatives, we were delighted to donate 111 pieces of professional clothing,
greatly surpassing our goal of 50 items. These donations will empower women by giving them the
confidence and attire needed for job interviews, professional settings, and career advancement.

Psi Chapter takes pride in contributing to such a significant cause and is grateful for the opportunity to
partner with an organization that is making a real difference in the lives of women striving for a brighter
future.

We extend a heartfelt thank you to Sorors Dwala Brown, Mary Collier, Nona Fisher, Beverly Moore,
Rhonda Jones, Martha Richmond, and Stevette Bauman for their contributions, whether through
donations or volunteering their time to support this event. Together, we are making a positive impact and
assisting women on their journey to success.
We look forward to continuing our partnership with Attitudes and Attire as we remain committed to
empowering women in our community.
Cochairs Sorors Dwala Brown and Rhonda Jones

The FIL convened on December 22, 2024,
and it was an exceptional meeting for
everyone involved. The FIL and Chairs were
gifted personalized notebooks, generously
donated by Soror Annelda Crawford, to assist
with future projects. Our youth have
expressed a keen interest in understanding
the dynamics of running a business. At their
upcoming January meeting, they will embark
on writing their first business plan, guided by
Soror Geralyn Adams. Stay tuned as our
young participants take their first steps
toward becoming business entrepreneurs.
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Men of Iota Christmas

Celebration
Dr. L. Speed-Williams

Men of Iota Christmas
Celebration

Iota Phi Lambda Sorority, Inc.
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Saturday, December 21, 2024, the Men of Iota Phi Lambda Sorority, Inc., Psi Chapter Dallas, Texas, hosted their 2024 Christmas
Celebration, and, what a wonderful night it was!
The festivities kicked off with warm greetings and a heartfelt welcome from MOI Vice-President, Gregory Williams. Guests enjoyed a
delectable feast featuring scrumptious Soul Food and World Culinary Entrees, a concept known as “Cultural Fusion,” crafted by the
esteemed French Culinary Chef, Kevin ‘Chef Kev’ Ashade. Soror Delores James enthusiastically announced, “Let the games begin!”
which led to a fantastic time filled with fun activities. Three winners emerged from the games, with Soror Etheleen Lengyon taking home a
$25 gift card, while Soror Marilyn Figaro and New Soror Chris Booker won Bath & Body Care prizes.

Before dinner, Soror Nadia Robinson distributed raffle tickets for exciting prizes, with two lucky winners, Gian Figaro and Gregory E.
Williams, each receiving a $25 gift card.

The evening concluded with a heartfelt presentation to the Officers and Senior Men of Iota by Chapter Chairperson, Dr. LeTitia Speed-
Williams. She expressed, “May this certificate of appreciation and respectable medallion symbolize our Chapter’s sincere gratitude to you,
Men of Iota, for your enduring commitment and selfless service. We honor you with this emblem of recognition for a Job Well Done!” Each
wife was invited to place the ribboned medallion around her MOI’s neck, which reads: Psi Chapter “Outstanding Man of Iota.” The Men of
Iota not in attendance but also honored are MOI, John Jenkins, MOI, Ronnie Reeves, MOI, Nickson, and MOI, Locksley Dawes (ill). To end
the night cake was cut and served followed by beautiful closing remarks by Psi Chapter President, Soror Beverly Moore.
 

 MOI Officers & Previous Officers in attendance were:  President, Barry Moore, VP/Natl MOI-President, Gregory Williams, 
 Secretary, Edwin Earl James and Previous Officer, Anthony Ross

New MOI Members: MOI, Gian Figaro, Lamont Lloyd, Jay Thomas, and Chris Booker

Soror S. Peoples

Ernie Williams Agency 
Community Mpact

Submitted By:

Community Service

What a wonderful morning spent with Iota Phi Lambda Sorority, Inc.,
Psi Chapter, and the Ernie Williams Agency! A heartfelt thank you to
Stacy Tanksley-Peoples, Eddie Guane Johnson, and Shon Collette
Jones. These incredible women delivered over 170 blankets and even
more socks to Community Mpact. Our local nursing home residents
will truly benefit from your kindness and generosity! Embrace the true
spirit of Christmas by giving to those who may not be able to give
back. The selfless dedication of these volunteers  shines brightly as a

beacon of hope and
compassion in our community.
Their efforts remind us of the
power of collaboration and the
profound impact a caring heart
can have on those in need.

Ernie Williams Agency 
Community Mpact

Click here for 
more information Click here for Video

https://www.facebook.com/ewilliams800/videos/549277514596842/
https://www.facebook.com/ewilliams800/videos/549277514596842/
https://www.facebook.com/ewilliams800/videos/549277514596842/
https://youtu.be/Z5v9UuN5-Uo
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January Birthdays

Happy Birthday
Sorors

Enjoy your special Day!!!

Iota Phi Lambda Sorority, Inc.
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DATE

Wednesday, January 1st

Monday, January 6th

Tuesday, January 7th

Thursday, January 9th

Saturday January 11th

Monday, January 13th

Tuesday, January 14th

NAME OF EVENT TIME

Happy New Year's

Health and Wellness Meeting

Business Month Meeting

7 p.m. 

7 p.m.

6:30 p.m.

2 p.m. 

7 p.m. 

 6 p.m. 

7 - 8:15 p.m.

7 p.m. 

10 – 1 p.m..

12:30 PM 

3 - 4 p.m.

Vendor Committee Meeting

SWR HELPLINE

7 p.m..

7 p.m.

Zoom

Zoom

LOCATION

Zoom

Zoom

Zoom

Telephone Conference 
Call

Zoom

Dallas Police Station

Zoom

Zoom

J. Erik Jonsson Central 
Library

J. Erik Jonsson Central 
Library

Dallas Police Station

 Psi Chapter WOY Selection 

Tuesday January 14th

Thursday, January 16th

Saturday January 18th

Saturday January 18th

Sunday, January 19th

Monday, January 20th

Tuesday, January 21st

Thursday, January 23rd

Calendar for January

Martin Luther King Birthday

Meeting

Pelati Meeting 

Black History Month Meeting

Technology Committee Meeting

Executive Committee Meeting

Toy's U Can't Return Meeting 

Sorority Business Meeting 

Audit Committee Meeting

Future Iota Leaders

Psi Chapter Monthly Newsletter

January Meditation
By: Soror J, Wallace

PSI Chapter Chaplain

Dear merciful and loving God, 
Help us to lean on you on this journey we have undertaken with faith in you, our ultimate
guide. A faith that passes all understanding. Strengthen our faith, belief, trust, and devotion
to you and what you require of us as your children. Strengthen our minds with the fact that
you are the author and finisher of our faith and great things are ahead for us as believers.
Thank you, Lord, for the new things on the horizon for each of us as we continue our
friendship, love and loyalty for you and who you are.   Amen.

All news articles are due the 25th of
each month or before. Please email all
written news articles and pictures to:
tmitchellpsijournalist@gmail.com
Please enjoy this addition of Psi Pearls
and many more to come. Remember,
the true spirit of Christmas lies in your
heart you won’t find it under a tree.
I cherish this experience, and it is
ultimately my pleasure to serve you. 

Sisterly,
Soror Tina Mitchell
PSI CHAPTER JOURNALIST

A note from the
Journalist... 

PSI PEARLSIota Phi Lambda Sorority, Inc.

SPENDING TIME WITH GOD ON OUR JOURNEY
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Isaiah 43:19(NLT) says, “I am about to do something new. See, I have already begun! Do you not see it? I will make a
pathway through the wilderness. I will create rivers in the dry wasteland.”

What new thing would you like to do this year? What pathways do you need God to clear?
To me this verse is saying we should never count God out no matter what we see or feel in this pilgrimage of life. He can make
all things new. All he asks from us is to believe and walk with Him. He has a plan for our lives. Can we help and are we willing to
make this happen? Oh yes, we can with Jesus Christ, love, friendship, and loyalty. We must not allow our past to dictate our
future. Instead, let’s look forward to the new opportunities He has promised. The word and guiding principle that I believe will
carry us through is “FAITH”.
Listen to what He says, “And whatever you ask in prayer, you will receive, if you have faith”. Matthew 21:22.   Or Hebrews
11:1 which says “Now faith is the assurance of things hoped for the conviction of things not seen.And lastly for me this says
it all, “Trust in the Lord with all your heart, and do not lean on your own understanding. In all your ways acknowledge him,
and he will make straight your path”. Proverbs 3:5-6   And there are many other verses that speak to our Faith in Him! Do you
have a favorite?

JANUARY MEDIATION

As we enter the New Year, my hope is that we can as Iotan’s find new ways in our journey with life and Iota to flourish and
overflow with our founders’ principles of Jesus Christ, love, friendship, and loyalty. Just think we have 365 days to use
each element to make a difference in our daily lives.

Let us go to God in prayer 
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IOTA PHI LAMBDA SORORITY, INC.
NATIONAL HQ NEWS 

January 1, 2025

PSI PEARLS

Save the Date: 
Regional Conference
March 20-23, 2025

Soror Rosetta Davis
Southwestern Regional Director

Click below for newsletter
National Newsletter January 2025

Soror Charlotte D. Berry
24TH NATIONAL PRESIDENT

"Professional Business Women Propelled by Ingenuity: Intentional Purpose”
#Designed1929 #Driven2023-2027 #Distinction2029

 Save the Date:
National Convention 

July 29, 2025 - August 3, 2025   
in Washington, D.C.

Start Date: Thursday, March 20, 2025
End Date: Sunday, March 23, 2025

Last Day to Book: Wednesday, February 26, 2025
Hotel(s) offering your special group rate:

The Westin Houston, Memorial City for 169 USD per night

Iota Phi Lambda Sorority, Inc.

IOTA PHI LAMBDA SORORITY, INC.
SOUTHWESTERN REGIONAL NEWS
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Southwestern Region Theme: 
“Empowered Women: Together We Achieve

the Extraordinary” 

EVELYN D. WILKEY ESSAY CONTEST & NATIONAL SCHOLARSHIP
Deadline for Regional Coordinators - December 30, 2024

NATIONAL SCHOLARSHIPS
Fredda Witherspoon National Scholarship 

Deadline January 31, 2025
National FIL Scholarship  

Deadline February 28, 2025
Dorethea N. Hornbuckle Memorial Scholarship  

Deadline March 15, 2025
Alice P Allen Scholarship 

Deadline April 1, 2025

ALL SUBMISSIONS BY EMAIL ONLY: IPLSCHOLARSHIPS@IOTA1929.ORG
APPLICATION ARE LOCATED ON MEMBER PLANET

Click here for Registration Click here for Hotel Reservations

https://click.memberplanet.net/ls/click?upn=u001.1iA7Smfk-2BXBK-2B8XoY1BLMe5cnl8LzHbKRUY-2BkABhnO25McE5WCQhBO-2Fc7VEdXsCQjKB9PxCj1vjPPponYv665OFfj6MfE2sSOgxUnFPJEQE-3DFF2k_QQleFN0Y7uml2LhKH0GhFUFpIYkuIS0hLqjgqTOMJyMOBV5cmWFc-2FC4TQEWvAEXLACtZjDVhCy-2FPH-2F7PYbORUXScpfFjvgHv0D1418JLbokvP5SZuwJqnU3SuufTjwB2kVaSSHdzzSBHv5YQ29l6cdPtnhbYAGwnuUt4k7MwI3p8LZrTALhE1ojY8IXtLNbVw-2F58-2B27KfOq3E0HbeoFjF0a7VApnNob-2FQ80c3VMS-2FPQIlI9VvFYCnWKTZqvL-2Bxz9sAgXWm5LrKGSPnqRDEyJq9m-2BpBpTbPAqi45nJlk1FbhMzPEnDMg8BIXoZgwS3mAD
https://www.zeffy.com/ticketing/78th-swr-conference-2
https://www.marriott.com/event-reservations/reservation-link.mi?id=1722542294091&key=GRP&app=resvlink
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FOLLOW US ON OUR SOCIAL MEDIA NETWORKS

PSI Chapter website: https://iota-psi.org

https://twitter.com/psi1936

https://instagram.com//psi1936

https://facebook.com399587420118

Psi Chapter Information 

Soror Bevery Moore 
Soror Eddie Johnson 

Soror Danielle Daniels-Young
Soror Jewel Hudson 
Soror Shelia Fadipe 

Soror Nadia Robinson 
Soror Ashanta Tolliver 

Soror Tina Mitchell 
Soror Collette Jones

President
1st Vice President

2nd Vice President 
Recording Secretary

Corresponding Secretary
Financial Secretary

Treasurer
Journalist

Dean of Intake

PSI Chapter 2024-2025 Officers

Iota Phi Lambda Sorority, Inc.

If you would like to email President Beverly Moore, or Journalist Tina Mitchell 
click on the highlighted links listed below.

Beverly Moore, Psi Chapter President

Iota Phi Lambda Sorority, Inc. Psi
Chapter P.O. Box 224891 Dallas,

Texas 75222-4891

Chapter Theme: 
“Business and Professional Women

Empowering Others by Reflecting on Our
Accomplishments, Upholding Our Legacy,

and Celebrating What Is To Come! "
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Tina Mitchell, Journalist
Public Relations Co-Chair

Email: tmitchellpsijournalist@gmail.com

Email: beverlyj5850@gmail.com

Southwestern Region Information 

If you would like to send an email to our
Southwestern Regional Director or visit the
Southwestern Region websites, click on the

highlighted link listed below. 

Soror Rosetta Davis 
SWR Director 

https://iotaswr.org

National Information 

If you would like to send an email to our
National President or visit Iota Phi Lambda
Sorority, Inc., national websites, click on the

highlighted link listed below. 

Soror Charlotte D. Berry, M.Ed. 
National President 
https://iota1929.org

Founder: Mrs. Lola M. Parker

https://twitter.com/psi1936
https://instagram.com/psi1936
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064614407107
mailto:Tmitchellpsijournalist@gmail.com
mailto:beverlyj5850@gmail.com
https://iotaswr.org/
https://www.iota1929.org/

